A letter to CAEDHH- BC members

A huge thank you to those who sent best wishes on my retirement in July.  After my years of absence from the deaf/hard of hearing field it was unexpected but very much appreciated.   

I’m writing this short note to clarify my role with the PRP- AO as I have received a number of calls from teachers and others with questions.  I love to hear from you but thought perhaps you need to know that the rumour I am taking over Joe’s work with the PRP is not true. (I know some days Joe may wish it were so).  The real story goes like this.  During the Spring I had discussions with the PRP and the ministry around working with regional health units, the school districts they serve and the PRP to clarify responsibilities and processes within both the mandate of the PRP and the  

framework of the soon – to- be released interministerial Audiological Support Services protocol.  

Since that time, the landscape has changed.  On a personal level, I am coping with family matters that are sapping my energy --- thank goodness I’m retired.   In addition, the PRP and the Board of Hearing Aid Dealers are working to resolve questions around FM and the Hearing Aid Act.   Given the uncertainty of the implications of those discussions it appears that the timing for local agreements is premature.  Joe and I will continue to talk and if an opportunity presents in the future we will again look at my involvement.  In the meantime, as winter approaches, a long vacation in the sun sounds like a plan. 

And finally, to all of you, have a wonderful year. 

Very best wishes

Suzanne Bailey

Recently retired Vice Principal Special Education, 

Victoria School District 

